
McKillican Recognized by
the Forest Stewardship Council

McKillican International, Inc. is the 
proud recipient of the award for 

Pacific Northwest Champion for 2010 by 
the Forest Stewardship Council (FSC).  
FSC presents this prestigious award to 
a business that exhibits extraordinary 
efforts to sustain our forests and expand 
the market for FSC-Certified products.  
Only 4 companies across North America 
have been chosen for this award.

The award was presented to Paul 
Nystrom, Director of Specifications and 
Environmental Products for McKillican 
by Corey Brikema, President FSC-USA 
and Ian Hanna, Director of Development.  
The award was presented at the FSC 
Regional Workshop held on January 11, 
2011 in Seattle, WA.

Nystrom states that receiving this 
award is an honor and an indication 
of McKillican’s commitment to the 
stewardship of our forests and 
practicing responsible distribution 
in the wood and panel sector.


